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We appreciate everyone who attended our Open House! It was a pleasure to meet

prospective students, families, and visitors interested in our programs. The Chair of SDDS,

Kathy Dumanski, along with faculty members and staff, were delighted to answer your

questions and share insights about the six programs offered by the School of Software

Design and Data Science.

The event featured two presentations that highlighted the learning experience and career

opportunities available to students.

We hope the event was both inspiring and informative for you. Thank you for considering us,

and we look forward to seeing you again soon. Your journey begins here, and we’re excited

to be a part of it!
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